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MOQ Limited Director Resignation 

 

MOQ Limited (ASX: MOQ) today announced that Mr. Don Francis Nanayakkara has resigned 
as a director of MOQ Limited and all other associated positions effective 5th July 2017. 

MOQ Limited Chairman, David Shein said:  

“Don has tendered his resignation as a Director of MOQ which I have accepted.  I want 
to thank Don for his service and support to MOQ during his time on the board and 
especially for delivering Tetran to the company.  This has given us a great opportunity 
in NSW as well as a competitive advantage in Managed Services." 
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